
January 16, 2020 

 

RE: Fountain Village Estates HOA Community Board Meeting Discussion  

 

Dear Homeowners: 

 

Unfortunately, we did not see you at the HOA’s Community Board Meeting on 

1/15/2020.   In order to make sure you are a well-informed Owner, the Board has 

attached the following three documents that where disseminated, reviewed and 

discussed at the meeting. 

 

Please review these three items: 

 Declaration Updates (with proposed additions) 

 Internet Use Only Form (monthly assessment delivery option) 

 Ballot (with voting instructions) 

 

If you have any questions regarding these documents, please contact one of the 

following Board Members: 

Angela Schaefer, Sheila Davies, or Kevin Nolan 

 

We are hoping you will be able to attend the Annual Meeting in March, 2020.  

More information will be forth coming in the next few weeks regarding this 

important meeting.  Additional information regarding the 1/15/2020 meeting is 

on the webpage:  www.fountainvillageestates.net 

 

Sincerely, 

Fountain Village Estate Homeowners HOA Board 


